
Hi, 
  
There is an empty lot on Hill Ct. which is being overtaken by scotch broom, and has now gone 
to seed.  The lot is owned by an out of towner, and is listed by Windemere (I think).  This is the 
2nd or 3rd year this has happened.  Don is aware of the problem, and has contacted the owner 
by mail.  Apparently he won’t have the lot mowed, and I’m not sure what Windemere’s 
responsibility is, but someone needs to get it done.  With the emphasis on ridding the area of 
invasive species, and the number of articles devoted to it in newsletters, I find it 
somewhat  contradictory that nothing has been done.  The homeowners on Hill Ct. work to keep 
this kind of stuff out of our yards.  If the city or realtor is not capable of taking care of this issue, 
or doesn’t want to, that’s fine, but don’t put anymore articles about invasive species in your 
newsletters, as they won’t be taken seriously. 
  
Thank you for allowing me to vent.  I feel much better!! 
Jeff Brewer 
  
By the way, can you tell me why Hill Ct. doesn’t have a Dead End sign at the corner?  It’s fun to 
watch the annoying look on people’s faces when they have to turn around, but it would be better 
if they didn’t have the opportunity to look annoyed. 
  
And:  The guys at Public Works do a good job.  I hope they are recognized for that. 
 


